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Since the  August  AWSC meeting I have continued to write my Northern 
HiLight  articles, I have prepared the packets for the “New” GR meeting this 
weekend and I have been working on the committee on area voting procedures. I 
have sent the committee members copies of the WSO Conferences Procedures and 
the voting procedures for the area. We have looked at these pieces and are in the 
processes of  combining them to fit the area needs. We are working on a statement 
of what is an informed group conscience. We met this Friday evening to discuss 
this and we will be working to have a workable statement. Our next step will to be 
to develop information on KBDM to be included in our document.  We will 
continue to work on this via the internet over the next several months with the 
hope of having the beginnings of a workable document to present at the March 
2013 AWSC meeting.


